

HYATT REGENCY MAUI 200 NOHEA KAI DR LAHAINA, MAUI, HI 96761-1990 US

Telephone: (808) 661-1234 Fax: (808) 667-4497

Dear Scripps Conference Attendees,

We hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. We are looking forward to once again hosting the annual Scripps Primary Care in Paradise conference at the Hyatt Regency Maui Resort and Spa in April 2024.

As you may have heard, the Hyatt Regency Maui Resort and Spa reopened to the public in late fall after the devasting wildfires. The Scripps team, in partnership with the resort, is now working closely to make the annual Scripps Primary Care in Paradise conference a seamless and memorable occasion as always, while prioritizing the well-being of all attendees, associates, and the local community.

The wildfires have affected the region in many ways and may have raised uncertainties about travel to Maui. However, the annual Scripps event plays a part in contributing to the recovery of the island. By choosing to move forward with your attendance, you are supporting the local economy and well-being of the area. Your presence extends beyond the event itself and has a positive impact on the livelihoods of the people who call Maui home.

Even in these challenging times, the kindness and dedication of the Hyatt Regency Maui Resort and Spa team persists, and we look forward to welcoming you with genuine Hawaiian hospitality.

The team at the Hyatt Regency Maui Resort and Spa have been working tirelessly to provide support and essential resources and aid to their community. In the spirit of Aloha, Scripps will work alongside the Hyatt to not only provide you with an outstanding experience, but to also support moving the town toward recovery. Engaging in volunteer opportunities or participating in local initiatives offers a meaningful way to support the community that welcomes us. If you're interested in contributing further or getting involved in recovery efforts, please reach out to the Hyatt team.

We appreciate your understanding and flexibility during these unprecedented times. Your participation is deeply valued, and we look forward to delivering an event that not only meets but exceeds your expectations at the reopened Hyatt Regency Maui Resort and Spa.

Mahalo!